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| think before a vote is taken in depth research should be done. Just trying to drive an electric car on vacation can add
hours, if you can even find a charging station and there are many states that are not capable of adding anymore to their
power grids. There are many articles out there about how challenging this is. Here is one:

Ford's CEO admits to a 'reality check' during F-150 Lightning Route 66 road trip | Fox Business

I am only asking that common sense prevails. We do need to make some changes, however, they have to be viable
changes. Thanking you for your time. Janice Sage




